
 
Notification 

Dated: Tuesday, 24 January 2023 
                                                                                        

Notice is hereby given that the College with all its academic departments and 
administrative sections will remain closed on 25.01.2023 (Wednesday) on 
account of Day Before Saraswati Puja as per Order issued by Finance (Audit) 
Dept., Government of West Bengal bearing No. 4331 – F(P2) dated 21/10/2022.  
 
Again, the College with all its academic departments and administrative 
sections will remain closed for regular activities on 26.01.2023 (Thursday) on 
account of Republic Day of India and Saraswati Puja (Sree Panchami) as per 
the afore-mentioned Govt. Order. However, NSS Units of the College will 
arrange for the hoisting of National Flag on the occasion of Republic Day and 
Saraswati Puja will be organised by the students of the College on that day. All 
concerned are requested to be present on both the occasions.  
   
This notice is subject to alteration depending upon any specific instruction 
issued by any competent authority.  
 

 


